
 

 

Circular No – 026/2025 

Date: 16.04.2025 

 

To 

All Members of The Association 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA ISSUES ADVISORY TO DEAL WITH THE ABOVE 
NORMAL TEMPERATURE  

 

1. Indian Meteorological Department has forecasted that temperature during 

the coming summer month will be above normal over the most part of the 

country.   

2. Ministry of Labour and Employment, Government of India have issued 

guidelines and advise the employers, industries /construction company to 

take proactive measures to deal with the situation which may arise on 

account of raise in the temperature above normal.   

3. Copy of the letter dated 11.04.2025 addressed by the Secretary, Ministry of 

Labour and Employment Government of India is enclosed for the information 

of members.  

4. The members are requested to keep the guidelines as contained in the letter 

dated 11.04.2025 in view, while dealing with the situations referred to in the 

letter. 

 

     For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

                                                                                    Sd/ 

                                                                           [B C Prabhakar] 

                                                                              President 






